
February 28, 2021 – Kindergarten Registration 1 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
It’s that time of year to begin thinking about next school year.  Kindergarten 
registration kicks off the week of March 1st.  Parents can pick up a registration 
packet or attend a registration appointment on Tuesday, March 2nd, or 
Thursday, March 4th, from 4-7:30 pm at the PELC.  Visit our website at 
Pendleton.k12.or.us for more information. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


